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Dear President, 
 
 
2018 Congress and 105th anniversary Gala in Paris (FRA) 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances beyond our control, we have had to change the dates of the 

Executive Committee and Congress meetings, and the FIE’s 105th anniversary Gala in Paris. 
 
The new dates are as follows: 
 
Bureau and Executive Committee: 7 December 2018 
Congress: 8 December 2018 
105th anniversary Gala: 9 December 2018 
 
You will shortly receive an email so that your federation can register for the Congress and 
Gala. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience caused by this change of dates. 
 
 
 
 

Alisher Usmanov 
      President 
 

 


